
 

Dear Prof. Ralf Loritz, 

We appreciate your guidance throughout the review process of our manuscript and for 
appreciating its valuable contribution to the field. We have implemented the suggestions and 

comments provided by the reviewer, which have significantly enhanced the clarity of some 
figures. 

We are pleased to submit the revised manuscript in its final form. 

Thank you once again for your time and consideration. 

Best regards,  

Ginevra Fabiani, Julian Klaus, and Daniele Penna 

 

 


